
COMMENT FORM  1 
                 

 

Bradley W. Foster, P.E., P.S. 

Highway Design Engineer 

Franklin County Engineer’s Office 

970 Dublin Rd 

Columbus, OH 43215 

bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org 

 

ONLINE OPEN HOUSE 
Cleveland Avenue Corridor Improvement Project 

FRA-CR75-0.97, PID 113718 

Comments requested by February 15, 2022 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Cleveland Avenue Corridor Improvement Project. Please review the materials on 

our website (https://www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/) that show how we plan to improve this area. 

You can return this form online at the link above, by email, or by mail to the address at the top of this page. You can 

also call 614-525-3021 to provide your comments over the phone. Please submit your comments by February 15, 

2022.  

 

Name: ______________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________ 

Phone:  _____________________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________ 

Your contact information is not required, but 

providing it will allow us to send you a response to 

comments and to contact you if more information is 

needed. 

 

1. What is your interest in the Cleveland Avenue 

Corridor Improvement Project? Check all that 

apply. 

 ☐ I live near the project. 

 ☐ I work near the project. 

 ☐ I drive through the area often. 

 ☐ I go to businesses in the area. 

 ☐ Other: ____________________________ 

 

2. What is your primary mode of transportation? 

Please choose one. 

 ☐ Driving a personal vehicle 

 ☐ Biking 

 ☐ Walking 

 ☐ COTA 

 ☐ Other (Uber, taxi, rideshare, etc.) 

 

 

3. Will the Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons 

(RRFBs), crosswalk, signage, and raised island 

improvements make you more likely to walk 

along Cleveland Avenue? 

 ☐ Yes 

 ☐ No 

 

4. Please provide any comments you have about the 

Cleveland Avenue Corridor Improvement Project. 

This could be suggestions, concerns, or questions 

you have. 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

__________________________________________

 

The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out 

by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated 12/14/2020, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.

mailto:bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org
https://www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/
http://www.franklincountyengineer.org/county-engineer/


 

PLACE 

STAMP 

HERE 

Thank you for your comments. To mail: 

1. Print double-sided 

2. Fill out comment form 

3. Fold on lines 

4. Tape closed 

5. Place stamp 

No envelope is needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bradley W. Foster, P.E., P.S. 

Franklin County Engineer’s Office 

970 Dublin Rd 

Columbus, OH 43215 
 


